23/9/2013

Notification

Its gives me immense pleasure to inform you that our Honourable Vice-Chancellor has
approved the Celebrations of N.S.S. Day on 24™ September, 2013from 4pm at Rajat Jayanti
Sabhagar. It is hereby inform to all N.S.S. unit in charge (1 to 6) that they should inform to
all concerned unit volunteers & their concerned Head of the Departments to join the N.S.S.
Day Celebrations on 24™ September, 2013 at 4pm at Rajat Jayanti Sabhagar of University
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Copy to: '
1. PA to Honorable Vice-Chancellor for Information to Honrable Vice Chancellor
2. Personal Assistant to Pro-Vice Chancellor for information of Pro-Vice Chancellor
3. Registrar for information
4. Unit in-charge 1,2,3,4,5,6
5. NSS Co-ordinator
6. Oftice copy



